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22 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you and your children have had a wonderful Easter break. Our theme for this half term is Beatrix 
Potter. The children will enjoy learning about the life of Beatrix Potter, including where she lived in the 
Lake District, the animals that inspired her tales and how she used her fame and fortune to conserve the 
countryside for us to enjoy today.  
 
Year 2 Assessments 
During Learning Reviews many of you were asking whether Year 2 children would be sitting SATS this year, 
as directed by the Department of Education, the KS1 SATs will not be carried out. Your child’s teacher will 
use a range of evidence from across the curriculum to make their final judgements at the end of the year.  
 
Home learning 
Please find attached the fun activities on the home learning Take Away Menu. In addition, your child’s 
teacher may send home extra learning opportunities to support your child’s spelling, handwriting or 
mathematics.  
 
Enjoy reading with your child daily, listening to them develop their own reading but also modelling 
intonation and expression by reading to them. 
 
PE 
Please ensure your child has their named PE kit in school every day, including suitable trainers as PE will 
be outdoors this term. 
 
Water Bottles 
We encourage children to drink plenty of water throughout the day so please send your child into school 
with a clean bottle filled with clean water. Please remind your child not to put this in their book bags as 
water bottles sometimes leak and unfortunately many reading books get damaged. 
 
We are really looking forward to a great half term of learning in Year 2 as we all continue to follow the 
guidelines to keep us all safe. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email, or telephone the 
school office and your child’s class teacher will contact you as soon as she is able to do so. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Year 2 Team  
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